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I strongly oppose this bill. It will detrimentally affect the fly fishing, fly tying, and 

fishing industry beyond comprehension. There should at least be an amendment that 

excludes the fly fishing and fishing industry as a whole. If the bill is passed as is 

1000s of people in this state will loose not only their jobs but their hobbies and 

community. Please vote no on the bill. 


